From: Alejandro Bolivar-Cervoni

To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Supporting 17th and U St NW for high-density mixed-use development.
Date: Saturday, December 2, 2023 10:55:05 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please
forward to phishing@dc.gov for additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Some people who received this message don't often get email from abolivar64@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Hello

I live in DC in U Street (wWard 1). I support the
map amendment to allow for more homes, affordable
homes, and public amenities at 1617 U St NW.

We need more affordable housing in the area.

Thanks

Alejandro

Alejandro Bolivar-Cervoni 202-569-1652 (He/him/his)
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